

## Ambition · Pride · Success

15<sup>th</sup> October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

I hope you are well and that your child has settled well into Haileybury Turnford. As mentioned previously, our first parent/carer support network group meeting will be on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> October at 17:00 in the library. The main agenda item is Online safety and Social media and we will discuss the following topics:

- Internet safety and Sexual violence
- The use of social media platforms
- Group chats and what to watch out for

We really do hope you can join us for this informal event and any other future events. Copies of the presentation will be sent out to Parents/Carers following the event.

If you have any questions then please do contact myself or Miss Allingham.

Kind regards

Miss D Newman Assistant Principal

1.7. Herr

